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Company: Enron
Phone: 713-345-1789
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IMPORTANT: THIS MESSAGE 1S INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIFUAL OR ENTITY TOWHICH IT IS
ADDRESSED, AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL AND EXEMPT FROM
DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW. |F THE READER OF THIS MESSAGE 1S NOT THE INTENDED
RECEIPENT OR THE EMPLOYEE OR AGENT RESPONSIBLE FRO THE DELVERING THE MESSAGE TO THE
INTENDED RECEIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED TO AT ANY DISCLOSURE, DISSEMINATION,
SDISTRUBITION, OR CFOPING OF THIS COMMUNICATION IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED
THIS FACSIMILE THANSMISSION IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY NOTIFY THE SENDER BY TELEFPHONE SC
THAT WE CAN ARRANGE FOR ITS RETURN.
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Ms. Yi Zhu

Division of Air Resource Management
Department of Environmental Protection
Twin Towers Office Bldg.

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL. 32399-2400

Dear Yi:

We have been asked by your department to provide an Annual
Operating Report {(AOR) for the Midway Energy Center (#1110099) and the
Ft. Pierce Repowering Project (#1110102).

Please note that neither of these projects operated or commenced any
construction activities in calendar year 2004. Also be aware that Enron has
suspended all project development activity and does not expect to
commence construction on these projects in the future.

Given these facts, please accept this letter in lieu of our submittal of
an AOR for 2004.

Sincerely,
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Charles E. Schneider
Managing Director

Endless possibilities.™
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FAX TRANSMITTAL LETTER

Date: January 27, 2005

To: Charles Schneider, Enron {713-345-1789)
Scott Deboth, Enron (713-345-2680)
. Fax: 713-646-3253

From: Jeff Koerner, Air Permitting South Program
DARM - Bureau of Air Regulation
Phone: 850/921-9536 Fax: 850/921-9533 .

Subject:  Ft. Pierce'Re-Powering Project (No. 1110102-001-AC)
Midway Energy Center Project (No. 1110099-002-AC and 1110099-003-AC)

-Pages: 1

I have been in contact with Scott regarding the above projects. It is my understanding that, although
Enron holds air construction permits for these two projects, no construction activities were ever started.
Enron has suspended all development activities related to these projects. I also received a copy of a letter
(dated January 19, 2005) written to Yi Zhu, the Division of Air Resource Management’s contact for
emissions inventory issues. The letter documents that Enron is no longer pursuing either project. I have
marked each facility as “Inactive” in our database. This should prevent future requests for annual
operating reports for these facilities.

If you have any questions, please contact me at the number above.

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Division of Air Resource Management = Bureau of Air Regulation
2600 Blair Stone Road, MS #5305 - Tallahassee, Florida 32369-2400




